From: Alan Fox [N

Sent: 20 November 2018 08:48

To: Planning N
Subject: 2018/5472/T

| wish to OBJECT to the request to fell the lime on the verge outside 59 Hillway.
This is one of the whole avenue of limes , and a crucial feature of the Estate. It is perfectly
healthy, and (obviously) in a conservation area.

Felling one will destroy the rhythm of the view down Hillway.

It they are allowed to fell one healthy tree, it creates a precedent for other to be felled,
which is unacceptable.

It is not on the applicants property, and | very much doubt it is the cause of any movement
in the house, which as we all know , have poor foundations.

I question their right even to request this, as the tree is not on their property, but on Estate
land.

Alan Fox



